

St Helena Hospice your time...your hospice

Fundraising and Marketing Office Angora Business Park, Peartree Road, Stanway, Colchester CO3 0AB

t :01206 791740

e ; enquiries@sthelenahospice.org.uk w: www.sthelenahospice.org.uk

Graham Wilson



10th April 2014

Dear Graham,

Thank you very much to yourself and the whole of the West Bergholt Concert Band for the money we recently received from your Christmas Concert of £1,234.00. This is a brilliant amount of money, thank you!

We are most grateful for this donation. Independent Hospices are increasingly dependent on voluntary funding for the majority of their costs and St Helena Hospice would not be able to provide such a wide range of care to local people at our Inpatient Unit, in our two day centres or in their own homes without support such as this.

Thank you again for your support of St Helena Hospice and raising much needed funds for our services in this way, it really is appreciated. Please pass on my thanks to your fellow musicians in the band for also supporting us in this way.

Yours sincerely,

